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In this InvestorIntel interview during PDAC 2023, Tracy Weslosky
talks  with  Scott  McLean,  CEO,  President,  and  Director  of
Transition Metals Corp. (TSXV: XTM) about its pipeline of 20
different projects in seven jurisdictions across Canada that
include battery metals and precious metals.

He focuses on two key projects: the Maude Lake Property, a
nickel,  copper,  cobalt,  and  PGM  property  near  Schreiber,
Ontario, and Pike Warden, an emerging epithermal gold and silver
porphyry copper system in the Yukon.

He discusses catalysts for the year that include advancing its
flagship projects, with plans to start drilling Maude Lake in
late spring and Pike Warden in early summer.

To access the full InvestorIntel interview, click here.

Subscribe to the InvestorIntel YouTube channel by clicking here.

About Transition Metals Corp.
Transition  Metals  Corp.  is  a  Canadian-based,  multi-commodity
explorer. Its award-winning team of geoscientists has extensive
exploration experience which actively develops and tests new
ideas for discovering mineralization in places that others have
not looked, often allowing the company to acquire properties
inexpensively. Joint venture partners earn an interest in the
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projects  by  funding  a  portion  of  higher-risk  drilling  and
exploration,  allowing  Transition  to  conserve  capital  and
minimize shareholder’s equity dilution.

To learn more about Transition Metals Corp., click here.

Disclaimer: This interview, which was produced by InvestorIntel
Corp., (IIC), does not contain, nor does it purport to contain,
a  summary  of  all  the  material  information  concerning  the
“Company” being interviewed. IIC offers no representations or
warranties  that  any  of  the  information  contained  in  this
interview is accurate or complete.

This  presentation  may  contain  “forward-looking  statements”
within  the  meaning  of  applicable  Canadian  securities
legislation.  Forward-looking  statements  are  based  on  the
opinions and assumptions of the management of the Company as of
the date made. They are inherently susceptible to uncertainty
and other factors that could cause actual events/results to
differ  materially  from  these  forward-looking  statements.
Additional risks and uncertainties, including those that the
Company does not know about now or that it currently deems
immaterial, may also adversely affect the Company’s business or
any investment therein.

Any  projections  given  are  principally  intended  for  use  as
objectives and are not intended, and should not be taken, as
assurances that the projected results will be obtained by the
Company. The assumptions used may not prove to be accurate and a
potential  decline  in  the  Company’s  financial  condition  or
results of operations may negatively impact the value of its
securities.  Prospective  investors  are  urged  to  review  the
Company’s profile on Sedar.com and to carry out independent
investigations in order to determine their interest in investing
in the Company.
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If  you  have  any  questions  surrounding  the  content  of  this
interview, please contact us at +1 416 792 8228 and/or email us
direct at info@investorintel.com.
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